
 

Keystone Parent Advisory Council 
KPAC was formed last year to serve as an advisory council and support system for parents 

who have students enrolled in a school district served by Keystone.   

Last year, this council accomplished several tasks such as: keeping informed of legislative 
issues that would have an impact on the education of their children, making parents aware of 

what is important in an IEP and providing support to each other. 

Some of the goals this year is to advise special education administrators, school district 
administrators, school board members, legislative bodies, and others involved in the needs 
of students with special needs, keep abreast of current legislative issues, and assist parents 

in special education issues. 

Monday, Oct. 25 at 6:30 pm 

Oskaloosa Middle School Library 404 Park St. 

Keystone Learning Services (785) 863-3410 

KPAC 


